
DISMANTLING RACISM   

-TRAINING - 2022 
brought to you through partnership with  
Service Never Sleeps   

  

 
 
 
 

 

WHO: Minister members of NCP (encouraged for all clergy every 3 years) and ministry professionals of 
member congregations and specialized ministries   

WHAT & WHEN: Four-part series on the following topics, (all classes held from 1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.) 

• Class One: Allyship (class one is TWO sessions), March 16 & 17  
• Class Two: White Supremacy 101, April 6 
• Class Three: Bias and Microaggressions, April 7 
• Class Four: Building Equity (TWO sessions), May 18-19   

WHERE: Wherever you are! Join us on Zoom.    

WHY: Racism is more than individual acts of bigotry or prejudice. Racism is any system, institution, or cultural 
practice or tradition, which protects or prefers the lives, property, and status of White people--or any group 
which takes power over another, at the expense of our siblings of color or other marginalized persons or 
groups. Racism is contrary to the Gospel injunction to love God and our neighbor as ourselves. Read the full 
rationale for this new, required training in the life of the Presbytery here. 

 

*National Capital Presbytery is providing this series of trainings free of charge to 
participants. Those who wish to contribute continuing education funds toward this 
important educational series, to help make it available to the widest possible audience 
within our Presbytery, may make contributions to National Capital Presbytery,  
Memo: Race & Reconciliation Fund 

COHORT THREE BEGINS! Space is limited to 50 participants! 
Sign up today to reserve your spot in this four-part series 
happening March through May. 

 

Register HERE 
registration for this cohort closes 3/9 

https://www.serviceneversleeps.org/about
https://thepresbytery.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/02/Policy-Statement-on-Dismantling-Racism-NCP.pdf
https://thepresbytery.org/online-giving/
https://thepresbytery.org/ncp-events/

